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MEDIA RELEASE 

DISRUPTION TO QUAMBONE WATER SUPPLY 

Coonamble Shire Council expects a disruption to the water supply in Quambone to be rectified 
by early afternoon. 

Residents reported no water earlier this morning. Council staff checked the bore and storage 
facilities and distribution network and found an electrical issue to be the source of the problem. 

An electrician is now working to resolve the issue. It is expected the water supply will be restored 
early in the afternoon. 
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